Januvary 28, 1946

Eapt, Chester A, Kunz
Officer in Charge
Navy V12

115 M.S,

Dear Capt; Kungs

Iwant you to know how genuinely we appreciate
your splendid attitude toward intercollegiate athletics.
I pledge you our untiring cooperation in our desire to

impress upon these boys under our direction the responsi-
bility that they should bear. '

Wishing your administretion continued success,

I am

Sincerely yours, ‘

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach,




